
MONROE COUNTY INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
RESUME' OF 

THE BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 

April 17, 2023 
 

1. The meeting was called to order at 9:05 a.m. 
 

2. Josh Dyer presented the preliminary 2023-2024 budget to the MCISD Board of 
Education. 
 

3. Eric Feldman reviewed the School Safety Initiative that is taking place at the 
MCISD main campus. 
 

4. Rachel Kopke reviewed the growth in MCISD staffing levels. 
 

5. Lisa Montrief updated the board on Curriculum and Instruction initiatives. 
 

6. The meeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m. 
 


